
From: "Donna Powell" 
Sent: 14/10/2021 1:30 PM 
To: "Council Northernbeaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: da 4 park ave avalon 

For our quiet amenity next door a time frame needs to be announced. This is a source o f  frustration. Please 
let me know how long until the project is finished. 
During covid circumstances require that I stay home, this is another source o f  frustration. 
But more importantly what guarantee is there that our big Angaphera tree which belongs to 2 Park Ave will 
not destabilise and fall as a result o f  or during digging o f  4 Park Ave underground levels 
Nobody knows what is under the ground and destabilising that tree with digging around its roots will 
destabilise it. Please don't. 
It will cause cracking here. Movement o f  soil will destabilise the whole area. 

Regards and good wishes from 
Donna Powell 
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